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No Consideration of Principal Adverse Impacts Statement 

This disclosure is being published to comply with the obligation of Sands Capital Funds Public Limited 
Company (the “Company”) under Article 4(1)(b) of Regulation (EU) 2019/2088 of the European Parliament 
and of the Council of 27 November 2019 on sustainability‐related disclosures in the financial services sector 
(the “SFDR”) relating to principal adverse impacts of investment decisions on sustainability factors. 

The SFDR provides for the adoption of regulatory technical standards (the “RTS”) that will mandate the 
content, methodologies and presentation of disclosures that would be required for the Company to consider 
the principal adverse impacts of its investment decisions on sustainability factors, as contemplated by Article 
4(1)(a) of the SFDR. Following a delay by the European Commission to the timeline for adoption and entry 
into force of the RTS, the application date of the RTS is presently uncertain, however, it is anticipated that the 
RTS will enter into force on or around 1 January 2022. Pending the finalisation and entry into force of the RTS, 
the Company has elected to delay consideration of the adverse impacts of investment decisions on sustainability 
factors. The Company considers this a pragmatic and economical approach to compliance with its obligations 
under the SFDR. Once the RTS are finalised, adopted and in force the Company may reassess this position 
and determine the date from which it may begin to consider the principal adverse impacts of its investment 
decisions on sustainability factors in the manner contemplated by Article 4(1)(a) of the SFDR. 

 


